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PARISH OF ST. WULSTAN & ST. THOMAS of CANTERBURY 

COLLECTING CONTACT DETAILS OF THOSE WHO COME TO CHURCH 

FOR NHS TRACK AND TRACE 

 

For the safety of all who attend Mass, the government has advised 

that a contact phone number be kept for everyone who comes to 

Mass, for a period of 21 days. That information will be destroyed 

after 21 days. It will be made available to NHS Track and Trace if they 

contact the parish to request that information. It will only be made 

available to any third party if that is required by law. 

If you come to Mass in a group or as a family only one contact 

number will be needed. 

The legal basis on which the parish will hold this information is your 

consent. If you do not wish to provide your phone number for these 

purposes, you will still be able to attend Mass. 

 

The parish is committed to ensuring that information we hold about you is 

properly and securely held in accordance with the law. You can find out more 

from our Privacy Notice, which is at  

https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/privacy-policy. This parish is part of 

the Archdiocese of Birmingham, registered charity number 234216. 


